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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 8:14 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: 23-0867

 

From: Coulee Tenants United <couleetenantsunited@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 9:39 PM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: 23-0867 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Coulee Tenants United supports 23-0867, regulating Short-Term Rentals.  We are concerned by the potential 
for Short-Term Rentals to reduce the amount of housing available for renters, which would have the effect of 
increasing rent.  23-0867 would, at the very least, allow for STRs to be more easily tracked, providing critical 
data about what effect they are having on the local housing market. 
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